
SAINT PHILIP NERI CHURCH 
January 11, 2015 

 
THE BAPTISM OF THE LORD 

 
PLEASE PRAY for the sick so that they may be 
comforted by the concern and love of their 
familiesand the family of the Church: Jose Alvarez, 
Bella Jones Borkowski, Thomas Beaty, Brian 
Bennett, James Buchanan, Martha DiCesare, Mary 
DiDonato, Lillian Doherty, Emily Donhauser, Lisa 
Dougherty, Larry Falkowski, Steve Hedrick, Rachel 
Horvath, Vincent Jacoby, Bill Keenan, Pat Kost, 
Nicholas Lannutti, George and Molly Lozinak, 
Phyllis Luther, James Maggetti, Sue Male, Joan 
Marine, Barbara Martinick, Maureen Micolli, James 
McBride, Jr., John McLaughlin, Julia McLaughlin, 
Margaret McLaughlin, Stephen Merlin, Betty 
Mulligan, Lisa O’Brien, Baby Addison Pfeffer, 
Dodie Racette, Baby Harper Ann Renshaw, Sue 
Roccia, Xavier Ross, Baby Peter Sayegh, Tim 
Schwartz, Eva Seeton, Kristin Shearon, Robert 
Smith, Janice Swan, Kena Thompson, David 
VonGlahn and for all those who are hoping and 
praying for organ transplants. 
 

PLEASE PRAY for those who died and those we 
remember in the silence of our hearts especially  
John Maiden, Sister Ethel Marie Reitz,SSJ, 
Alexander Tarsi, and Sister Marie Berenice Weaver, 
SSJ 
 
BAPTISMAL INSTRUCTIONS are scheduled for 
Monday, January 19th at 7:30 PM (Please note 
date change) in the Rectory Conference Room. 
Your baby is always welcome in Church, however, 
for the instruction itself, please try to schedule a 
babysitter so you may be free to concentrate. Please 
call the Church Office at 610-834-1975 for sign up 
purposes. 
 

We Welcome Emma Catherine, daughter of 
Matthew and Casey Rydzewski, Pasquale John, son 

of Pasquale and Maura Ciammetti, Jr., Taylor 
Noelle, daughter of Raymond and Kristen Muller, 
and Aria Noelle, daughter of Matthew and Crystal 
Bass into the St. Philip Neri Church Community. 

These babies were recently baptized. 
 
 

ANNOUNCED MASSES 
Monday 
  6:30 AM John McLaughlin 
  8:30 AM Joseph O’Bara 
 
Tuesday  
  6:30 AM Mary Weber 
  8:30 AM Fran Frydlewicz 

 
Wednesday  
  6:30 AM Mary Weber 
  8:30 AM James J. Neve 
 
Thursday  
  6:30 AM Theresa Janikowski 
  8:30 AM Tullio Leomporra 
 
Friday  
  6:30 AM Mary Biddle 
  8:30 AM Kieran McElwee 
 
Saturday  
  8:30 AM Anna Murray 
   

2014 ANNUAL CENSUS/BLOCK COLLECTION 
REPORT 

TOTAL NUMBER OF REGISTERED FAMILIES 
2235 

TOTAL NUMBER OF CENSUS ENVELOPES 
RETURNED 

500 
Please remember to fill-out and return your census 
envelope as soon as possible. It can be returned by 
mail to the church office or you can place it in the 

collection basket on Sunday. 
 
SPN Parish Pilgrimage Please join Father Anthony 

Hangholt on a Pilgrimage to Siena – 
San Gimignano – Assisi – Cascia – Rome 

June 21 – 30, 2015 
There will be an informational meeting on 

Tuesday, January 13th at 7 PM in the  
Library, not the Rectory Conference Room as 

previously stated. 
 

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED 
SACRAMENT 

Monday, January 12th 
9:00 AM TO 7:00 PM - Chapel 

 
Congratulations to Angela Minetti and Sean 

McBride on their wedding nuptials last 
Saturday. 
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Women's Guild Event Calling All Women:  
2015 is Your Year! What do you most want to be 
intentional about now, in order to set yourself up for 
a spiritually fulfilling 2015? Join Speaker & Life 
Coach De Yarrison at our January 15th Women’s 
Guild meeting for a hands-on program. 7pm in the 
parish School cafeteria.  Contact AnnMarie 
DeLucca for more information: 610-564-6608 or 
annmarie1013@verizon.net. 

 
Help Needed! 

High School and Young Adults who have been 
confirmed with the seal of the Holy Spirit are asked 
to share their time and talent.  Could you be a leader 
of small group for the Confirmation class retreats?  
They take place January 31 and February 7 from 
8:30 am until 12:30 pm.  Please call Ms. Jeanette 
Paul at 610-834-9868 or 610-828-3082 line 2or 
email j.paulspn@gmail.com if you can help at one 
or both retreats.  Your witness to Christ will help 
our candidates recognize the need for the Holy 
Spirit to live the Christian life.  Please join us! 
 
SPN FLEA MARKET The time to get some 
amazing deals has arrived! Come out and shop this 
Saturday, January 17th from 9:00am to 12:00pm 
in the school cafeteria. There will be over 20+ 
tables of great merchandise available. Refreshments 
will be sold at the snack bar by cast members of 
SPN's Seussical The Musical. We hope to see you 
there and remember. "One person's trash is another 
person's treasure". Come out and get yourself some 
treasures! Please contact Marianne McLaughlin at 
mclaughlinmarianne@hotmail.com or 215-508-
5887 for more information.  
 
Themed Baskets for Trivia Night We are in 
need of themed baskets for Trivia Night (1/23/15) to 
be raffled off. If you need assistance please feel free 
to contact Kristi Johnson at 267-716-4540 or 
kristijohnson615@comcast.net. We would like to 
have the baskets turned in by January 15th. 
 

Saint Philip Neri 
Home and School Association 

Presents 
TRIVIA NIGHT XII 

Save the Date: January 23rd 
LuLu Temple in Plymouth Meeting 

Registration is now open via 
www.triviaevents.net 

SPN ANNUAL SUPER BOWL HOAGIES 
SALE – VOLUNTEERS NEEDED Volunteers 
are needed on both Saturday, January 31st and 
Sunday February 1st and to help make the hoagies 
from 3:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. on Saturday and 6:00 
a.m. to about 9:30 a.m. on Sunday. Community 
Service hours are available to all High School and 
SPN Students who need hours. Special Note: The 
Hoagie Maker Alumni Parents are more than 
welcome to come back and capture those onion 
smelling memories!!! The Hoagie sale benefits the 
SPN Home and School.To volunteer, please contact 
Jim Marino at bsrturtle@comcast.net or call 215-
487-7471. 
 
The Philippians An organization for senior 
citizens fifty years and older that offers trips, 
programs, service projects and entertainment. New 
members are always welcome. For more 
information on becoming a member, please contact 
Angela Berry (610) 260-1211. 
 
Frozen Casseroles for St. John’s Hospice 
Could you find time to make a casserole for the 
homeless of St. John’s? Pans, lids and recipes are 
available in the Church Office and at Barbara 
McCarthy’s (610-828-2058). Frozen casseroles are 
brought to Barbara’s house by 9:00 AM. The next 
delivery date is February 4th. 
 
ARE YOU A PARENT WHO HAS LOST A 
CHILD? An informal group of Moms and Dads get 
together to talk or just listen to others who 
understand how you feel. For more information 
contact: Marianne O'Connor 610-825-4975 or 
Rosemary McNichol 215- 247-2267. This group 
meets every third Tuesday of the month at 7:00 PM 
in the Rectory Conference Room. 
 
H.O.P.E. If you, or anyone you know, needs 
transportation to a doctor or dentist appointment, or 
to Church on Sunday, please call Anne or Bill 
Franks at 610-828-2530 or email: 
ann59bil@gmail.com, or Loretta Zych at 215-836-
1127. Additional weekday drivers and group leaders 
are needed. 
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SPN SCRIP Gift Cards Earn free gift cards or 
SPN tuition credits, and generate revenue for SPN!  
The church office stocks a great selection of gift 
cards.  Buy them after the weekend Masses or 
during church office hours.  FMO, contact Patti 
Hinchey, 215-836-2129 or spnscrip@gmail.com. 

 
St Francis Inn Our Winter Needs:  powdered 
milk, coffee, tea, sugar.  Men's and Women's hats & 
gloves, thermal underwear sz L & XL; Men's winter 
coats, PineSol, bleach, laundry detergent.  
Disposable diapers sz 4-6.  Prayers, prayers, 
prayers! Take a look at our new website:  
www.stfrancisinn.org 
 

March for Life 
Thursday, January 22, 2015 Thousands of people 
from across the country converge on Washington, 
DC  every January, the anniversary of Roe vs. 
Wade in   a show of solidarity to pray for an end to 
legalized abortion in our country. We encourage 
you to participate in this event. More now than 
ever your witness is needed. Please sign up today 
and let Washington hear your voice! The bus will 
leave Immaculate Heart of Mary parking lot, 
819 Cathedral Road at 7:00AM and will return 
approximately between 8 -9 PM. Archbishop 
Charles J. Chaput will be the main celebrant and 
homilist at the 10:00 AM Mass at the National 
Shrine of the Immaculate Conception in 
Washington. The bus fee is $10.00. The Metro 
tickets will not be sold on the bus. They will be 
available at the station; the cost of each ticket is 
$6.40 round trip, please bring exact change. Also, 
bring a brown bag for lunch. Dinner is available at  
the Shrine.  
Come as a family, bring a friend. To sign up call 
Ann Marie Beaver 215-483-8204. 
. To sign up call Ann Marie Beaver 215-483-8204. 
 

SAVE THE DATE MARCH 21, 2015 
St. Philip Neri Women’s Guild Presents 

A Monte Carlo Night 
(Reserve your spot TODAY by emailing 

Stephanie at edna104@yahoo.com). 
Ticket cost of $60 per person, $75 if purchased after 

February 1, 2015.   
 
 

You are cordially invited to 
St. Philip Neri’s annual  

Father‐Daughter Dinner Dance 
Friday, February 6, 2015 

7:00-10:00 p.m. 
In the SPN Parish Center  

Dinner Buffet from 7:30-8:30 
 

Entertainment provided by  
D.J. Bill McMenamin 

 

Price: $35 per family, if purchased 
before January 30th, 

after January 30th, price is $45 per 
family 

price includes photo  
 

OPEN TO ALL GRADES AND 
SISTERS NOT IN SCHOOL YET 

 

Please fill out the form below and 
return with your payment to 

KalenWalker c/o Natalie Walker, 
Grade 8, Room 17 or 
4013 Marquis Road,  

Lafayette Hill, 
PA 19444 

by Friday, January 30, 2015 Any 
questions, 215-837-3214 or 
kalenwalker@verizon.net 

 

*Note to the dads: A corsage will make 
the evening extra special! 

 

NO HIGH HEELS, PLEASE 
 
Family Name ________________________ 
# Attending __________________________ 
Phone Number      ____ 
E-mail address  _    ____ 
 

Make checks payable to St. Philip Neri 
Home & School Association 

 
014phi 
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